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Major M. Chodacki,
c/o Polish General Consulate,
149-151 East 67th Street,
New York, New York.

Dear Major Chodacki:

I have sent a copy of your letter to Colonel
Bruce in London, and I feel sure that he will get in
touch with your people there regarding your invitation
to certain officers to attend your intelligence school.

As for the matter of the relations between
our office in Cairo and your Colonel Sadowski, I cannot
understand the situation which you mention in your
last paragraph. We instructed our office fully by
cable on 17 February 1944. We are cabling them again
in the same sense, and I feel sure that satisfactory
action will result.

Sincerely yours,

/
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William J, Dono

Director.
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